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Transportation

Attention Transportation Providers
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Attention Transportation Providers

On Page 9 of the May 2019 Medicaid Update, under the subject 
heading “New Enhanced Mileage Accuracy Requirement for 

Medicaid Transportation Providers,” the following statement appears: 
“For trips totaling less than one mile, enter a ‘0’ before the decimal 

point (e.g. 0.9).” 
This statement is incorrect. 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csra.com for further assistance

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or materials 
provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 

For trips totaling less than one mile, do not enter a “0” before the 
decimal point. In the hypothetical example provided, 

where the enrollee was transported 9/10ths of a mile, the correct 
entry would be “.9.”
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